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17th October 2022 
 

Carnival of the Baubles Art Workshops 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been chosen to participate in two exciting Art Workshops in school on Monday 
7th November and Friday 11th November. Your child will spend the mornings working with a 
team of artists to create pieces of art work for the Carnival of Baubles Community Event. 
Please see the link below for some details of that event:  
https://www.visitashfordandtenterden.co.uk/events/carnival-of-the-baubles-2022-91854/ 
 
Please send your child into school on both the 7th November and 11th November in clothes 
that they will not mind getting messy.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to participate in this school workshop, please inform the 
school office before Friday 4th November. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss King 
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